Minutes
AELE Executive Directors Meeting
May 2, 2022

The Executive Board Meeting of the Americans for Effective Law Enforcement, Inc. (hereinafter “Board”) was held on Monday, May 2, 2022 (following the seminar).  

The following Directors were present and participated in the meeting: President Chet Epperson, Vice President/Secretary Al Youngs.  The guests who attended were Jeb Brown, John Peters, Judge Gomez, and Curtis McCan.

The following topics were discussed during the meeting:

1. Review of current AELE organizational status (January seminar update from Helen).
2. Organizational/environmental scanning for 2023 and beyond.
3. Identification of Webinar topics.
4. Identification of Microlesson topics?
5. Identification of potential presenters for Webinar and Microlesson topics.
6. Expert Witness Director launch.
7. Marketing in 2023 and beyond (conferences; presentations; electronic; budget).
8. Assistant Director status and renumeration.
9. AELE Public Safety Journal launch (subscription/fee).
10. Topics for future seminar (disaster; supervisors; command roles; additional topics from police academy; expert witness; tracks
11. AELE seminar locations (Riverside, CA); Las Vegas; others.
12. AELE sponsors (NaphCare).
13. OTHER:
· Vice President and Ex Dir COLA
· Hourly honorarium for presenters for 2022-2023 season
· Honorarium for webinar presenters
· Subscription model for webinars/microlessons/etc.
· Qualification assessment development honorarium and individuals
14. Job descriptions for John and Helen
15. Proposed Police Legal Advisor Seminar
16. Discussion of hourly rate for speakers
17. Discussion in regards to Internal Affairs Seminar
18. Discussion reference special event planning
19. Discussion reference Supervisory Training Program involving FTO programs
20. What is AELE doing in regards to marketing?
21. 

Respectfully submitted,

  /s/ Chet Epperson
Chet Epperson, President

  /s/ Al Youngs
Al Youngs, Secretary 

